KENYA PIPELINE COMPANY LIMITED

KPC/PU/OT-063/HSE/NBI/24-25

TO ALL BIDDERS

KENPIPE PLAZA, KPC - General
SEKONDI ROAD,

QFF NANYUKI ROAD,

INDUSTRIAL AREA,

NAIROBI, KENYA.

P.O.Box 73442 - 00200,

TELEPHONE: 254-20-2606500-4
MORBILE: 6722 207 678/9 /0734 333
217/219/234/226

E-mail; Info@kpc.co.ke

25% November 2024

RE: EXTENSION OF TIME — TENDER FOR SUPPLY OF HYDROCARBON DETECTORS FOR

STORM DRAINS AND OIL WATER SEPARATOR DRAINS
We refer you to the above.

We wouid like to make the following clarification.

No.

BIDDERS QUERY

KPC REPONSE

1.

We request for one week extension of the closing
date as our suppliers need more time to enable them
get a comprehensive quote for the sluice gate.

The tender has been extended to
close on 3" December 2024 at
10:00am.

All other terms and conditions of the tender remain the same.

Yours faithfully,
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MAUREEN MWENJE
FOR: MANAGING DIRECTOR
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Clarification No. 1
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